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December  2020 

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

  

Daycare Weeks: There will be no preschool 
December 24  – January 1st . School will be open 
for daycare only. School closes at 3:00 on 
Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve. SCHOOL IS 
CLOSED on Friday, December 25 and Friday, 
January 1 to observe the Christmas and New 
Year holiday. In order to schedule the 
appropriate amount of staff, we need an 
accurate count of children attending. Also, due 
to staffing, your child’s regular attending days 
cannot be switched.  If your child does not 
attend this week, ½ tuition will be due for this 
week. If your child only attends preschool 
(9:00-12:00), then you ARE NOT charged for 
this week.  If your child does attend daycare 
week, full tuition will be due. As stated in your 
tuition policy full tuition is due regardless of 
absences or holidays. Please turn in your red 
daycare week response sheet by December 4. 

10155 W.  Roberts  Road  

Pa los  Hi l l s , IL  

708-599-0101  

 

Upcoming Events 

December 25 Merry 
Christmas! School 
Closed  

December 28-31 
School open for 
daycare only.  ½ 
tuition due if your 
child does not attend 

 
January 1st Happy 
New Year! School 
Closed 

 
January 4 School 
Resumes 
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December Birthdays 
 
Gavin Welby             12/3   Nolan Davis                12/20  

Canon Olalekan         12/4            Maxwell DeGrado        12/21 

Noa Kalani Williams   12/5   Krystian Haberny     12/24 

Elijah Clark               12/16  Josephine Smith     12/27  

Ava Wright                12/18             Michael Dwyer     12/30               

Diane Wrobel            12/19              

     

   

   

 

 
The Christmas party for the Young Nursery and Juniors will be on 
Wednesday, December 16. For the Nursery and Pre K it will be on 
Thursday, December 17. Kindergarten will have their party on Wednesday, 
December 23. Santa will also be joining us to celebrate the Christmas 
season. Don’t forget to wear your favorite Holiday sweater or sweatshirt! 

Every year Santa brings a special present for each child. The cost for the 
Santa Grab Bag gift for all ages is $5.00. 

You may include this in your tuition check, make a separate check, or pay 
in cash.   
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Santa Visit, Santa Gift, and Christmas Parties 
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May joy and happiness 

snow on you. 
May the bells jingle for 
you.  And may Santa be 

Extra good to you! 
Merry Christmas & 
Happy New Year! 

 
The Bobbie Noonan’s 

Staff 

 


